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If you enjoyed dancing tonight, here are some ways to find out more about ballroom dancing: 





• Go to the SBDC web page: www.stanford.edu/group/sbdc/


	SBDC holds lessons and an open dance on Sundays during the academic year.  Information about these lessons will be posted in September.





• Subscribe to the SBDC email list.


	The "ballroom-dance" list will alert you about new events offered by SBDC, including lessons.  The web page describes how to subscribe to this list.





•  Go to the Cubberley Ballroom web page: www.cubberleyballroom.com


	The Cubberley Pavilion, on Middlefield near San Antonio, holds lessons and dances every Friday and Saturday night and is popular among Stanford students.





Additional funding for this event was provided by the Graduate Student Programming Board.





